
   

 

 

 

October 25, 2024 

 

Dear Sabur Khan, 

 

On behalf of the International Association of University Presidents (IAUP), I would like to express 

my heartfelt thanks for your invaluable contribution to the 20th IAUP Triennial Conference. Your 

participation and insights were instrumental in making the event a great success.  

The conference brought together leaders from diverse academic institutions worldwide, and your 

presentation significantly enriched the discussions. The perspectives you shared not only 

resonated with the audience but also sparked conversations that will continue to influence the 

future of higher education.  

Thank you once again for your dedication and for sharing your expertise with us. We look forward 

to future opportunities for collaboration as we work together to address the challenges and shape 

the future of higher education.  

Warm regards,  

 

       

                

Dr. Shawn Chen 

President IAUP 2024-2027 

Chairman, Sias University 


